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Dear Parents, Caregivers, and Friends of Nature School, 

We want to express our sincere appreciation for your presence at the Children’s 
Annual Art Show. Your attendance added a special touch to the event, and we hope 
you enjoyed the delightful combination of tea, cookies, and of course, the incredible 
artwork created by our talented young artists. 

The joy and excitement radiating from the children as they showcased their 
artistic creations were truly heartwarming. Your support and encouragement mean a 
great deal to them, reinforcing the idea that their creativity is valued and celebrated 
by our community. Every piece of art on display reflected not only the unique talents 
of each child but also the nurturing environment we strive to provide at Nature School. 

The Children’s Annual Art Show is a significant occasion for the kids, and your 
presence made it even more memorable. We believe in fostering a love for the arts 
and creativity, and your support goes a long way in instilling confidence and pride in 
the young artists. Your appreciation and acknowledgment of their work are powerful 
motivators for them to continue exploring and expressing themselves through art. 

As the saying goes, "Every child is an artist." Your recognition of their artistic 
endeavors reinforces this truth and inspires them to continue exploring the boundless 
world of creativity. Thank you for being part of this meaningful event and for 
contributing to the positive and encouraging atmosphere that makes Fern Flower  - 
Nature School truly special. 

We look forward to more opportunities to celebrate the talents and 
achievements of our young artists, and we appreciate your ongoing support in 
nurturing their artistic spirits. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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